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September 11, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s): 

 

On Tuesday, October 6th, our school will provide an opportunity for your son or daughter to take the ACT or 

ACT with Writing.  Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors can utilize this ACT School Day Testing opportunity.   

 

Taking the ACT is an important step toward the future for students: 
 

 It can help them get into college (88% of US colleges consider test scores important in admission 

decisions) 

 It gives them information on majors and careers in which they may excel 

 Their scores can lead to scholarship and financial aid opportunities 

 

You can help your student do his or her best by reminding them of the importance of class participation, since 

the ACT tests students on what they learn in the classroom.  You can also provide them with the free and low-

cost test prep tools from ACT online at act.org/theact/testprep. 

 

Please encourage your son or daughter to take part in the ACT Exam.  The test will be given in the morning on 

Tuesday, October 6th, Meridian Technology Center and Concurrently Enrolled students will be excused, one (1) 

makeup day will be available on Tuesday, October 20th.  For more information and study materials visit act.org.   

 

The ACT fee is $39.00 and the ACT with Writing fee is $53.00 and must accompany the registration form 

which must be mailed to April Chambers, PO Box 549 Perkins, OK 74059 or hand delivered to the Perkins-

Tryon High School Office no later than Friday, September 25th. If you have any questions, please email me at 

achambers@p-t.k12.ok.us. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
April Chambers 

Counselor, M.Ed. 

Perkins-Tryon High School 

 


